Cannoclkxk Wood.
Parish Council

Minutes of the Annual Council Meeting.
Commencing 7.30pm on Thursday 17 May 2018.
Village Hall, Buds Road, Cannock Wood.

PRESENT: Councillors ~ Mrs S. Janes (Chair) Mrs P. Ansell (Vice- Chair)
I. Bamford Mrs A. Green
R. Poynton K. Salter

ALSO PRESENT: Mrs R. S. Mason — Clerk to the Council

1.1

1.2

3.1

3.2

ELECTION OF A CHAIR AND VICE CHAIR FOR CANNOCK WOOD PARISH COUNCIL

Councillor Mrs A. Green proposed that Councillor Mrs S. Janes be Chair for the next municipal year.
This was seconded by Councillor Mrs P. Ansell.

Councillor Mrs S. Janes proposed Councillor Mrs P. Ansell for the Vice Chair this was seconded by
Councillor I. Bamford.

RESOLVED: Councillor Mrs S. Janes is Chair of Cannock Wood Parish Council for the Municipal year
2017/18 and Councillor Mrs P. Ansell is Vice-Chair.

TO RECEIVE APOLOGIES
No apologies were received.

TO ELECT MEMBERS TO COMMITTEES AND WORKING GROUPS

Councillor Mrs A. Green proposed Councillor I. Bamford be Chair of the Planning Working Group. This
was seconded by Councillor Mrs P. Ansell.

Councillor I. Bamford proposed Councillor Mrs A. Green for the position of Vice-Chair of the Planning
Working Group. This was seconded by Councillor Mrs P. Ansell.

RESOLVED: Councillor I. Bamford is Chair of the Planning Working Group and Councillor Mrs A. Green
is Vice-Chair of the Planning Working Group.



REPRESENTATION ON OUTSIDE BODIES

It was noted that Councillor Mrs P. Ansell stood on the AONB Committee, the Standards Board,
Staffordshire Parish Councils Association and the Staffordshire Playing Field Committee.

Councillor Mrs S. Janes was on the Cannock Wood and Gentleshaw Village Hall Committee.

It was asked if the Clerk could look in to whether Beaudesert Scout Camp would allow a representative
of the Parish Council to sit on their Committee.

CHAIRMANS ALLOWANCE
There was no allowance necessary for the Chair but if reimbursement was ever needed, it would be

looked at.

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.43pm




